

DIARY DATES

3 September 2019

Recycling Collection

3 September 2019

Special Meeting of Council @ 4:30pm in Council Chambers, Monger St, Bencubbin

17 September 2019

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 9:00am in Council Chambers, Monger St, Bencubbin.

- COUNCILLORS -

Cr Tony Sachse

President
P: 9685 1257
crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Nick Gillett

Deputy President P: 9686 2007 crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

P: 9686 1050 crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Leeanne Gobbart

P: 9684 8042 crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Rachel Kirby

P: 9686 1160 crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Putt

P: 9686 2078 crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Ian Sanders

P: 9685 1213 crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

26 August 2019

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF COUNCIL

A Special Meeting of Council will be held in Council Chambers, 80 Monger Street, Bencubbin commencing at **4:30pm, Tuesday 3 September 2019** for the purpose of:

- Consideration of the Shire of Mt Marshall's Submission to the Select Committee into Local Government
- Other business Council may decide

Tony Sachse President

BUDGET 2019/2020

At the August ordinary meeting of Council endorsed the Annual Budget for the 2019/2020 financial year. The budget is now available on the Shire's website — www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/documents or a hard copy is available in your local library.

Rates notices have started to arrive in mail boxes and dates to remember are:

Full Payment and/or First Instalment Second Instalment Third Instalment Fourth Instalment

If your payment is made in full before 13 September you will receive a 5% discount and the chance to win a \$250.00 Bencubbin Bendigo Bank account.

27 September 201927 November 201927 February 202027 April 2020



CONTACT US -









80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au



Shire of Mt Marshall

THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE ——

FERAL PIGEON MANAGEMENT

Please be advised that commencing today, Tuesday 27 August, contractors will be conducting a pigeon cull in the Bencubbin Showground Pavilions. The cull will take place in the late afternoons/ evenings over the next week. Please don't be alarmed if you hear gun shots during this time.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT FUND OPENING SOON

Keep an eye out for the commencement of the Shire's Economic Development Fund application period opening within the month. Advertising will be included in the newsletter, on our website as well as our Facebook page. We look forward to receiving your proposed projects that focus on the benefit of our community.



80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au